
 

Village of Bald Head Island  

Public Notice 

 

The Village of Bald Head Island will 

be closed on Thursday, Friday and 

Monday, December 24, 25 and 28, 

2020 in Observance of the Christmas 

Holiday and January 1, 2021 in 

Observance of the New Year’s 

Holiday. 

 

Daralyn Spivey 

Village Clerk 

Village of Bald Head Island 

December 3, 2020 


